
Dear Applicant, 

 

The document released in response to your FOI request is now available at http://foi.iorder.com.au/ 
[http://foi.iorder.com.au/].  

Please enter 1-BT199DP in the search field to identify the decision and the document released.   

 

Regards, 

FOI Team 

 

 

http://foi.iorder.com.au/

